
         
CONDOLENCE MOTION   

Moved by: Mayor Rob Ford   

Seconded by:  Deputy Mayor Doug Holyday   

The Mayor and members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the terrible 
tragedy that took place in Lac-Mégantic on July 6, 2013.   

In the early hours of July 6, the Town of Lac-Mégantic was shattered when a train derailed 
causing massive explosions resulting in the death of at least 37 people with several more 
missing.   

This dreadful tragedy has touched everyone in Lac-Mégantic as well across the country.  

In the face of such overwhelming sadness, the people of Lac-Mégantic came together, united and 
resilient, responding with new resolve and determination to overcome this devastating tragedy 
and move forward as a people strengthened by their commitment to put their lives back together.  

Our thoughts and prayers are with those affected by this tragedy and with the people of 
Lac-Megantic.  

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Mayor and members of Toronto City 
Council, our sincere condolences to the residents of Lac-Mégantic.  
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